TWO RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
MAY 25, 2017
5:30 p.m.
TWO RIVERS HIGH SCHOOL CENTRAL OFFICE

The special meeting of the Two Rivers School District Board of Directors was held on Monday, May 25,
2017 in the Two Rivers Business Office.

Roll Call:
Doug Morell — Present B.C. Rankin — Present
Neil Taylor — Present Ryan Milligan — Present

Others present included Superintendent Nathan Morris.
Board President Doug Morell called the meeting to order at 5:37 p.m.
Justin Dunman entered the meeting at 5:40 p.m.

New Business:

The Board opened discussion about purchasing a Fairplay Football scoreboard from Raney Electronics
in Little Rock. Motion was made by Doug Morell to purchase the scoreboard for $36,621.32. Justin
Dunman made the second.

At 5:45 p.m., Charlotte Rhoades and Malcolm Stover entered the meeting.
At 5:50 p.m., the board went into Executive Session.

At 9:53 p.m., President Doug Morell called the meeting back to order. At 9:55 p.m., Malcolm Stover
made a motion to adjourn. Charlotte Rhoades Rankin made the second. Vote 7-0
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